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June 2™, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

I'am writing to endorse Mr. Brian Adzadi for the position of staff nurse.

I'have had the opportunity to supervise him for the past 8years in the emergency department here at Kings
County Hospital. Over the past years he has been a great asset to our department. His determination, drive
and work ethics makes him a pleasure to work with. In addition to his professional skills and knowledge of
the nursing process he continues to be a great asset to all of the ER staff. Ihave had the opportunity to
observe him working alongside the medical team to promote good health and to educate patients in
prevention and treatment of illness ‘

Mr. Adzadi works well under pressure and he goes above and beyond to deliver excellent patient care; his
attention to patient needs and family concerns are always in line with the policy and procedures of King
County hospital. I am happy to have the opportunity to work with him..

Please feel free to contact me if you should need any additional information at 718-245-4638.

Sincerely,

Hedd Nurse
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